
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
(INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE)

DATE: May 11, 2017

.cv
TO: File through Roger White'

FROM: Armando Fimbres

SUBJECT: Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC (Qwest), Advice No.
2017-005-PL, Pursuant to Qwest's Price Plan ORS 759.255, in
compliance with Docket 1354, Qwest Corporation d/b/a
CentuiyLink QC is filing revisions to its Private Line Transport
Services Price List - Fifth Edition,

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be
sent. The filing was submitted on May 9, 2017, and went into effect on

May 10, 2017.

In its filing, Qwest explained that the changes proposed in this filing will add
language to clarify the application of the Termination Liability Waiver Policy
and that the clarifying language will not change the application of terms,
conditions or rates. At Staffs request, Qwest provided an email on May 9th
further explaining that the clarifying language does not change the conduct of
the current business practice or practice. Qwest states that the change simply
puts into writing that which is "business as usual".

Pursuant to ORS 759.054, the changes proposed by Qwest to Section 2, Sheet
34 of Private Line Transport Sendces Price List - Fifth Edition became effective
on the data specified by Qwest.
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